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I am in favor of passing the HB 3546 to require large Data Centers and other large 

users of energy to pay their fair share for electricity and other public utilities.  I'm a 

senior, living on my small savings and social security.  I've taken advantage of every 

program to lower my usage and to use power effectively and yet every year my bills 

continue to rise while companies like Google, Amazon and others pay on average 6 

cents less per kilowatt than I.  This bill while not "fixing" the issue certainly is a step in 

the right direction.  Please don't be swayed by arguments saying that if we do this big 

business will avoid building here.  Nonsense, they are already here, they already 

received substantial tax breaks and other inducements to open in our state.  If other 

states stood up and had the same or similar requirements then they would have to 

agree.  

     These companies are making BILLIONS or TRILLIONS of dollars and we, the 

folks of Oregon shouldn't have to fund them further. 

 

Thank you, 

Sherry Bullard 

Dallas OR 


